
 

 

 
TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 

 

AIR CANADA - TMOS 
 

UNIFORM STANDARDS 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Air Canada issued bulletins last week advising the Membership about the updated 
uniform standards. 
 
Your Union believes we have certain rights with regards to uniforms and will be 
meeting with the Company in the next few weeks to try and resolve our 
differences. 
 
I will keep you updated on our progress.  I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your patience on this issue. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Keith Aiken, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
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